
 

 

 

 

Many thanks for all your generous donations for Cricklade Foodbank at our Harvest Festival Service in 

St Sampson’s Church yesterday. It was lovely to have our first service of the year together in church 

and I have had an email from Cricklade Foodbank to say that we have donated a fabulous 121 

kilograms of food – a wonderful amount. 

It has been good to see so many people over the last couple of evenings at our parents’ evenings. 

Thank you too to those of you who have been able to support the Book Fair as well. 

We are looking forward to welcoming colleagues from across the country who are also part of 

Challenge Partners to our school this time next week. They will be working with us to help review key 

areas of our school improvement plan and see the work that is happening across our school. In return, 

Mr Hill and I will have the opportunity to be a reviewer in another school later this year. 
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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Owen & Archie    Puffins – Lilly & William      Woodpeckers – Annalise & Sam 

2/3C – Matilda & Micah   2/3L – Jacob & Charlie     2/3S – Freddie & Colin 

4/5O – Max & Nicole  4/5R – Toby & Cherilese    4/5W – Josh & Jack 

6B – Isabelle & Archie  6J – Olivia & James 

 

4/5W Class Assembly – tomorrow! 

Parents of children in 4/5W are invited to come and watch their assembly tomorrow in the main hall 

and then stay until playtime for a shared learning experience in the classroom.  

 

Bikes and Scooters 

We have had a few reports from parents of near 

misses at the beginning and end of the school day 

from children on scooters and bikes. Please can you 

remind your child that they should not be riding 

these on our site, including younger children, and 

please make sure that they are supervised.  

We don’t want any accidents. Thank you. 

Plastic Toy Cars 

We are on the lookout for any plastic cars / 

trucks / tractors that you might be getting rid 

of please. They are proving very popular in FS2 

but unfortunately, the metal ones can cause 

damage quite easily and are not so good 

outside. If you have any that you would like to 

donate, we would be very grateful.  
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